
The statutory requirement is at Section 3.303, Subdivision 10. 
 
The LCC has contracted with a web site/database consulting firm to build and maintain the site. LCC staff 
provide technical support to the approximately 20 state agencies that upload their project data. 
 
Appropriations from the Legacy amendment funds and the Environment and Natural resources Trust 
Fund have been used to pay for these development and maintenance costs. 
FY 10-11: $70,000 
FY 12-13: $44,000 
 
Attached is a chart that provides three options for FY 14-15: 

1. Basic maintenance: $30,000 
2. Adding county-based mapping functions: $20,000 
3. Adding project-based mapping functions: $50,000 

----------------------------- 
$100,000 
 
We request at least the basic maintenance-level funding to ensure that the website continues to provide 
this transparency to Minnesota taxpayers and interested citizens. 

 


